
From: Emmett, Kathryn
To: de la Cruz, Virgil
Cc: Rosenson, Valerie; Anger, Cynthia; Blessing, Ralph
Subject: LU30.030 -- Resolution Creating a South End Historic District Study Committee
Date: Tuesday, October 29, 2019 5:01:03 PM

Virgil,
 
I believe that Mary Dunne, who serves as the State Historic Preservation Officer in the State
Historic Preservation Office, is the best resource to answer the Land Use Committee
members’ and/or other BOR members’ questions concerning the impact of having an Historic
District Commission.  I understand that she has offered to come to LU Committee meeting but
cannot attend tomorrow.  As we discussed, a representative of the Law Department will
attend the meeting when Ms. Dunne is there.
 
Thank you,
 
Kathy
 
Kathryn Emmett, Esq.
Director of Legal Affairs and Corporation Counsel
City of Stamford
888 Washington Blvd.
Stamford, CT  06904
Tel:  (203)977-4082
Fax:  (203)977-5560
kemmett@stamfordct.gov
 
This message contains PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION intended solely for the use of the
addressee(s) named above.  Any disclosure, distribution, copying or use of the information by others is strictly
prohibited.  If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender by immediate reply and delete the
original message.  Thank you.
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